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ICPRA Chairman’s Foreword 
Greg O’Connor, Chairman, ICPRA. 
 
Chairman Greg O’Connor discusses the upcoming IPCRA Council Meeting to be held in Baltimore, 
USA from March 20-21, 2012. 
 
Click Here to View Report 

Back To Top 
 

 
 
ICPRA 2012 Registration Form 
ICPRA Form 
 
Register for the 2012 ICPRA Conference by printing and completing the registration form, and 
returning by email, fax or mail to:  

National Fraternal Order of Police 
Division of Labor Services 

222 E. Town St 
Columbus, OH 43215 

United States of America 
E-mail – 

Fax - 614-224-5775 
ICPRA@fop.net 

 
 
Click Here to View Form 

Back To Top 
 

 
 
The quiet revolution: the rise of the authorized officer 
New Zealand February Police News. 
 
The trend in New Zealand, and the world, points towards an expanded role for second-tier policing. 
This article examines the rationale behind this trend, and describes the form it has taken in New 
Zealand with the ‘authorized officer’. It reminds us of the risks of an overly specialized skill set, and 
the value of a traditional constable. 
 
Click Here to View Article 

Back To Top 
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Police Federation of Australia Annual Report 
Police Federation of Australia. 
 
The Police Federation of Australia reports on the key issues that Australian policing faced in 2010-11. 
The report includes details on PFA projects, challenges and achievements, subcommittees, and 
reports by each affiliate and associate. 
 
Click Here to View Report 

Back To Top 
 

 
 
Police Pay, Conditions and Establishment Under Attack 
Roger Randall, British Transport Police. 
 
During the past 6 months we have seen a consistent attack by the current Government into our pay, 
conditions and police numbers...  it will not be the Police Service alone that suffers but each 
community that sees a reduction in the service they expect and deserve from us. 
 
Click Here to View Article 

Back To Top 
 
 

 
Northern Ireland Police Pay and Conditions Under Attack 
Terry Spence, Chairman of Police Federation for Northern Ireland. 
 
 
In common with the rest of our 160,000 colleagues in the United Kingdom police service the Police 
Federation for Northern Ireland is likely to be on the receiving end of the recommendations of a two 
part report by Tom Winsor who has been tasked by the UK Coalition Government to review the terms 
and conditions of service and remuneration. 
 
Click Here to View Article 

Back To Top 
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A change will do you good: think again about cutting police numbers 
Simon Reed, Vice-Chair of the Police Federation of England and Wales. 
 
The Police Federation of England and Wales asks the government to pause and take another look at 
the police budget. Recent events simply serve to focus the spotlight on just how important policing is 
to this country. The public agree and have pledged their support; surely the government should be 
reflecting their priorities? 
 
Click Here to View Article 

Back To Top 
 
 

 
POPCRU supports Global Week of Action for Swaziland Emancipation 
POPCRU Media Statement. 
 
POPCRU has welcomed the continuation of the Swaziland campaign for democracy within the week 
dedicated to lobby for global attention on the repressive kingdom. 
 
Click Here to View Statement 

Back To Top 
 
 
POPCRU concluded its Extended National Executive Committee on a sound note 
POPCRU Statement. 
 
Police and Prisons Civil Rights Union has concluded its Extended National Executive Committee 
from the 26th-27th August 2011, and reflects on what was achieved in 2011. 
 
Click Here to View Statement 

Back To Top 
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Presentation to the Summit on Police Killings 
Mpho Kwinika, SAPU President. 
 
The number of police killed in South Africa every year is very high compared to many other 
countries; more than 2000 South African police officers killed in the past decade. Mpho 
Kwinika considers the causes, and solutions to, police killings. 
 
Click Here to View Presentation 
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